
Thursday, October 3, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Yesterday, the Junior Boys Soccer Team looked to keep their winning streak alive and 

wow! What a performance! The boys handled their business like a game of FIFA on 

semi-pro difficulty and finished with a 7-1 victory. Great work boys! 

 

 Wanting to connect with respected individuals in the business industry? Willing to 

compete in national business case competitions? Entrepreneurship club is the perfect club 

for you! We meet every Wednesday in room 208 during lunch. Hope to see you there! 

 

 Grade 11 and 12 students are invited to attend upcoming Post Secondary Information sessions 

held at Argyle.  Kings University from Halifax will be here to meet with students today at lunch 

in room 154.  On Tuesday October 8th, the University of Alberta will be here to meet with 

students at lunch in room 154.  Also on October 8th, Argyle will have its annual BC Post 

Secondary Fair after school in the multi purpose area from 3 - 5 pm.  Students and 

Parents/guardians are invited to come browse the many BC post secondary tables to pick up info 

and ask questions.  

 
 Hey Argyle Grads! Get ready to kick off the year with our first Spirit Week! Each day will be 

packed with a fun theme to show off your school spirit. Monday will kick it off with Mathletes 
vs. Athletes, then Tuesday will be Tacky Tourist, Wednesday will follow with a Western theme, 
Thursday is Neon and lastly Friday will be Kindergarten! 

 


